March 25, 2021

RE: WILL SERVE LETTER MORATORIUM

The Board of Directors of the District voted, at the Board Meeting of this date,
to institute a moratorium on issuing Will Serve Letters for new service at this
time.

The District’'s system is experiencing severe drought conditions, water table
in the wells dropping below the equipment causing the wells to be turned off,
leaks and significant production water losses. (See Emergency Well Grant
Application to USDA on the Website). The District has been and will
continue to work with the engineering firm to help track the water losses to
identify and make repairs to the system.

Therefore, until the water losses are located and repaired, the Board took
the action necessary to allow time for the process of repairing water losses
throughout the system.

Sincerely,

(0. R Ko

Alan P. Kleinman
Chairman
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